
 
 
 

Software innovation: boosting high-tech employment and industry 

 
 

On 4-5 December, the ITEA & ARTEMIS Co-summit 2013 will be held in Scandic Infra 
Business Center in Stockholm, Sweden. This will be the 6th edition of the Co-summit, 
organised by ITEA – the EUREKA Cluster on software-intensive systems and services – and 
by the ARTEMIS Joint Undertaking on embedded systems.  
 
This year's Co-summit featuring international keynote speakers, a high level panel discussion, an 
inspiring project exhibition including speakers’ corners fuelled by the project teams themselves, is 
dedicated to:  Software innovation: boosting high-tech employment and industry. 
 
During the entire Co-summit, visitors will be able to roam around the project exhibition and share 
insights with key representatives from more than 80 leading European R&D&I projects. Both ITEA 
and ARTEMIS projects and their results will be showcased in terms of innovation, business impact 
and exploitation. This year, the exhibition will include a special focus area with projects related to 
the topic of 'Smart Cities'. 
 
Programme & Registration 
Registration for the Co-summit is open. For more Co-summit information and registration, please 
go to our event website: http://www.itea2.org/cosummit2013   
 
More information 
For more general information about ITEA 2 and ARTEMIS, please visit our websites: 
http://www.itea2.org and www.artemis-ia.eu. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


